From: Catherine Tetlow [mailto:Catherine.Tetlow@westoxon.gov.uk] 
Sent: 19 February 2015 13:31
To: Tracey Morrissey
Subject: FW: East Woodstock policy comments.

Forward planning comments for information

Catherine 
From: Kim Hudson 
Sent: 19 February 2015 12:45
To: Catherine Tetlow
Subject: East Woodstock policy comments.

Catherine, 

Please find our comments attached. Sorry for the delay but hopefully they are helpful and worth the wait!

Many thanks,

Kim

Kim Hudson 
Senior Planner

Planning Policy
Planning and Strategic Housing

West Oxfordshire District Council

Elmfield, New Yatt Road, Witney, OX28 1PB
Tel: 01993 861665

www.westoxon.gov.uk
